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FEL Motorsports announces two TCA cars for sale to compete in the Sports Car Championship Canada 
presented by Michelin

Two Hyundai Veloster TCA racecars for sale

ST. CATHARINES, ON (May 10, 2023) - FEL Motorsports announces that they have acquired two Hyundai Veloster Turbo 
TCA cars for competition in the Sports Car Championship Canada presented by Michelin (SCCC). 

FEL Motorsports is committed to the continued growth of motorsports in Canada. In 2023, FEL Motorsports introduced 
the new TCA class to the SCCC to provide a space for cost-effective, entry level homologated racing. In the spirit of 
this, the team at FEL have facilitated the logistics and documentation of two Hyundai Veloster Turbo racecars, built and 
homologated for competition in the TCA class by Bryan Herta Autosport. 

Cars, landed in Canada with duty and shipping paid, each come with the following:

• Brand-new set of Michelin sticker tires
• Brand-new new set of Michelin rain tires
• Brand-new set of Wilwood brakes
• Two brand-new sets of additional wheels

The acquisition was intended to eliminate the challenges of importing a race car, and offer ownership via one single 
transaction. These cars are currently in Canada and are available for immediate sale. Interested buyers should call Chris 
Bye for details on pricing.

“Adding the TCA class to the SCCC now gives more teams and drivers access to FEL Motorsports in a cost effective 
manner. We feel this entry level homologated class will continue the strong growth that we have seen over the past two 
years and into the third. The TCA class will give teams access to 4 of the 5 largest race weekends in Canada with two 
weekend at CTMP, Honda Indy Toronto, and GP3R. To say that I am excited about the potential growth this class helps 
to bring to the SCCC, would be an understatement,” said FEL President, Chris Bye.

The season is set to begin at the Victoria Day Speedfest at Canadian Tire Motorsport Park on May 19, 2023.

About FEL Motorsports
FEL Motorsports grew out of a deep base of automotive roots from FEL Automotive Learning and Promotion. FEL 
Motorsports is focused on growth and sustainability in the Canadian Motorsports landscape by giving back to its teams 
through prizing and prize money.
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